
Hunger Free Lenawee Sub-Committee

07/20/21

Emily Pickney – United Way, Laura Pipis – United Way, Nancy Bishop – DHHS, Madeline 

DeMarco – Community Mental Health, Vickie Pfeiffer – MSU Extension, Anne Walker – First 

Presbyterian Church of Tecumseh, JoAnn Baty – St. Vincent de Paul, Julie Conley – 

ProMedica Farms. 

 We discussed how we can continue to support COR Ministries agenda. In addition, 

what can do as a group to support all the local pantries.  

 We discussed how to increase communication; we would like to ensure equitable 

distribution of information.  

 It may take more than one form of communication

o Emails

o Facebook

o Text Messages

 Volunteerism is down everywhere, we discussed how this is impacting the pantries. 

o We discussed reaching out to organizations, rather then individuals as we 

may get more support

 The Kiwanis Club is known to be helpful

 There are 3 universities in Lenawee.  The students could be an 

asset.  

 Gus Harrison

o At the last HFL meeting it was brought up that there are often fresh produce

donations that come from Gus Harrison.  How can we ensure that these 

donations are equally distributed throughout the community? JoAnn Baty is 

going to reach out to the prison and invite them to the next full HFL 

meeting.  

 Bylaws

o The Bylaws meeting was scheduled at 2 so we moved right into this

o Nancy shared the draft of Bylaws that were written in 2017.  The group 

wanted to review them and share them with the larger group. 

Meetings are every month on the third Tuesday at 1:00PM

        Feb 15, 2022  

        Mar 15, 2022 

        Apr 19, 2022 

        May 17, 2022 

        Jun 21, 2022 

Join Zoom Meeting

https://zoom.us/j/94095854296?pwd=V0t6VG14Q2pTL2ZNa1VCVTRUdW5Wdz09

Meeting ID: 940 9585 4296    -       Passcode: Qy1q4D

https://zoom.us/j/94095854296?pwd=V0t6VG14Q2pTL2ZNa1VCVTRUdW5Wdz09

